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Hi Everyone, 
Thank you to all of the parents who came to the 
meeting with Steve Taylor from Robin Hood Multi-
Academy Trust last week. I hope that he was able to 
answer some of your concerns and questions. If you 
were unable to attend or have further questions you 
can email them to the school and we will either 
answer them or forward them on to Steve. 
At the meeting and in the subsequent letter you 
were informed that Kevin Medway, Headteacher at 
Broadmeadow Juniors, will be taking over from me as 
interim headteacher in January.  
I would like to thank staff, parents and children for 
the welcome and the support you have given me 
since I arrived in May. I have really enjoyed my time 
here and will miss your wonderful children. The 
school has made significant progress since the 
OFSTED and I am confident that Kevin, his team 
and the team from Robin Hood will continue this 
journey and that Broadmeadow will be a school that 
everyone is proud of and that your children will all 
get the education and care that they deserve. 
Thank you everyone.  
I will still be here for all the fun activities until the 
end of term and look forward to seeing you at the 
performances and in the playground. 
Kind regards 
Paula Rudd 
Interim Headteacher 
 
 
 

Themes for next week’s assemblies 
Each week we have a special theme for our assemblies and one of our key 
skills/values will be a focus for the week, with children being rewarded for displaying 
these. Our skill and theme for the next school week will be: Caring/Christmas 
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Sad farewells 
Sadly, we have two teachers who will be leaving us 
at the end of this half term. Mrs. ODonoghue will 
be leaving as she has gained a promotion to deputy 
headteacher and Mrs. Alebon is also leaving us to 
explore pastures new.  
We wish them both all the best for the future and 
we know they will be very much missed by everyone. 
We have interviewed for two class teachers to take 
over from them. Ms. Fouzia Wilde will be in 1D and 
Mr. Andrew Renherd will be in 2A. Both will visit 
the class this term and will start in January. 

Dates for your diary 
Academic Year 2023-24 

 
Thurs 14th Dec – Junior school Christmas Market 
Mon 18th Dec - EYFS Nativity performance am 
                        KS1 performance pm 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 performance am 
                          EYFS nativity performance pm 
Wed 20th Dec – Christmas dinner day 
Thurs 21st Dec – Christmas parties 
Fri 22nd Dec – End of term 
Mon 8th Jan – Training Day school closed 
Tues 9th Jan – Back to school 
Fri 2nd February – 2L class assembly – parents welcome                                                   
Fri 9th February – Chinese New Year celebration 
 
 

Reading 
Please remember to return your child’s reading 
book each Monday. If you do not return them 

they may not get another book until it is 
returned. We may have to charge for lost or 

damaged books. 
 

Celebration Assemblies will be every week, each 
Friday at 9am. If your child has been chosen to 
receive a certificate you will be informed via text 
or email and you are welcome to attend. 

Class Attendance 
2L – 91% 

1GT – 90% 
2A – 86% 
1D – 81% 
RG – 80% 

Nursery – 72% 
RB – 64% 

 
Class 2L are the winners of this week’s best 

attendance certificate.  
All of the class will get extra playtime today. 

 

 


